
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 30, 2016 
 
Melanie Kawalec 
Sustainability Manager  
City of Peterborough  
500 George Street N. 
Peterborough, ON K9H 3R9 
 
Dear Ms. Kawalec:  
  
Re: Greater Peterborough Area Climate Change Action Plan 
  
Please be advised that at its meeting held on the 22nd day of November 2016, 
the Council of Selwyn passed the following resolutions: 
 

Resolution No. 2016 – 261 – Greater Peterborough Area Climate 
Change Action Plan Update  
Councillor Anita Locke – Deputy Mayor Sherry Senis – 
That the presentation by Jeff Garkowski of Lura Consulting and Melanie 
Kawalec of the City of Peterborough regarding an update on the Greater 
Peterborough Climate Change Action Plan be received for information. 

Carried. 
 

Resolution No. 2016 – 262 – Selwyn Township – Climate Change 
Action Plan Update  
That the report of the Facilites Maintenance/Special Projects Coordinator 
regarding the draft Greater Peterborough Area Climate Change Action 
Plan be received for information; and   
 
That the draft Greater Peterborough Area Climate Change Action Plan be 
received for information; and  
 
Further that the Township of Selwyn Community Sector and Corporate 
(Municipal) Sector emission reduction targets of 39% and 40% 
respectively, and that the associated local action plans be adopted.  

Carried. 



  
We would like to extend our thanks to you and Mr. Garkowski for your informative 
presentation.  We welcome the challenge of reducing our emissions and 
minimizing our environmental impact while promoting green initiatives.   
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact the office at 705-292-9507. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Tania Goncalves 
 
Tania Goncalves  
Deputy Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


